
 
PREA CY 2018 Annual Report 

The following information is provided in accordance with PREA Standards 115.287, 115.288, and 115.289. 
  
Uniform data from all sexual harassment, sexual misconduct, or sexual abuse allegations which occurred in 2nd District 

DCS Residential Facilities. 
 

 
 

 
  
This Data has been reviewed to assess and improve the effectiveness of the Department’s sexual abuse prevention, 
detection, and response policies, practices, and training.  
 
Identification of problem areas— there was one substantiated case of Client – Client Precursor Behavior occurred at the 
mixed gender facility in Second District.  Staff take every step possible to monitor clients and limit interaction between 
genders.  
 
The number of cases reported district wide is similar to the CY2017 report 
 
The Marshalltown Residential Facility successfully completed a PREA Audit in CY2018 
 
Approved by: 
Amanda Milligan, District Director 
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